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Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us>

COGCC Form 2A review of Mull Drilling's APC-CHARLOTTE 2-3 location - Doc
#400552059
2 messages

Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us> Thu, Mar 20, 2014 at 10:46 AM
To: csmalley@mulldrilling.com, Larry Coler - DNR <larry.coler@state.co.us>

Carl,

I have reviewed the referenced Form 2A Oil & Gas Location Assessment and have the following
comments.

1)  In the Facilities section you indicate there will be no Production Facilities on this proposed oil
and gas location and in your pipeline description you indicate a flowline will run from the well to
an existing tank battery.  Please let me know where this existing tank battery is located and its
Location ID # and I will include that on the Form 2A.

2)  In the Construction section you indicate the date planned to commence construction is
3/15/14.  Please provide me with an updated date you plan to commence construction and I will
change it on the Form 2A.

3)  Also in the Construction section you indicate the size of the location after interim reclamation
will be 2.26 acres.  This seems excessive given that you indicate in the Facilities section that
only one well, pump jack, and electric motor will be on this proposed oil and gas location.  Please
either revise or explain why the size of the proposed oil and gas location after interim reclamation
will be 2.26 acres.

4)  In the Drilling Waste Management Program section you did not indicate where drill cuttings
disposal will take place (Onsite or Offsite) and the method for drill cuttings disposal.  Please
provide this information and I will add it to the Form 2A.

Please provide the requested information by April 20, 2014.  If you have any questions, please
feel free to contact me.  Thank you.

-- 

Doug Andrews 

Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist - Northeast Area

1120 Lincoln St., Suite 801
Denver, CO  80203
doug.andrews@state.co.us
303-894-2100  Ext. 5180
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Carl,

This email summarizes your responses to my four comments during our telephone conversation
from this morning.

1)  If the well produces it will produce to the tank battery at Location ID #433521.
2)  The revised date planned to commence construction is 6/1/14.
3)  The size of the disturbed area should not include the access road.  The revised sizes of the
disturbance are 2.75 acres during construction and 0.8 acres after interim reclamation.
4)  Any cuttings from the cement will be disposed Offsite via Commercial Disposal.
[Quoted text hidden]


